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Sports Report

Sport Fall Cross Country

Positive Developments
and Highlights

Season completed with no major issues. Received lots of
positive feedback from schools about returning to the Kentucky
Horse Park venue.

Championship
Update/Review

State Championships were conducted on October 28. Ticket
sales were up significantly (+894) for 2023. The Horse Park staff
was all new compared to 2019, but they worked well with us
preparing for the event. We appreciate the help of the event
staff.

Officials
Update/Review

Special thanks to our groundskeepers and officials for all of their
hard work preparing the course for the state championships.


